
All Hallows Catholic High School

INSTRUCTIONS FOR PUPILS 

IN THE EVENT OF SCHOOL CLOSURE

(This PowerPoint will be made available on the 

school website)



My work

 Your teachers have set you work which we 
would like you to complete at home.

 You may have been given hard copies of 
tasks to complete or you will be able to 
access work on a learning platform such as 
Moodle, Mahara etc.

 Instructions on where to find work and how 
to access it are on the school website under 
the heading ‘Learning from home’.

 Please ensure that you take any exercise 
books, files etc home with you. (check your 
lockers)





A booklet for Years 7 – 9 will be uploaded later today.



My work
 You are aware of the high expectations we 

have of the standard of your work in school.  We 
expect the work to have been completed, and 
to a high standard.

 We recommend that you follow your school 
timetable throughout each day, where this is 
possible.

 At this time we are unclear about how long we 
may remain closed.  Please refer to the school 
website on a daily basis for updates, further work 
and specific instructions from your teachers. 

 If you have any concerns about being able to 
access work please speak to your form teacher 
before you leave e.g. computer access.

 If you experience difficulty logging into any 
platform please email Mr Adamson at 
rad@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk

mailto:rad@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk


Keeping safe

 Please remember all of the advice and 

guidance you have been given on keeping 

safe.  For example, on-line safety.

 The school website is a good place to visit for 

further advice on keeping safe.  

 Those pupils who regularly meet with Helen 

(School Counsellor) have been given specific 

instructions and contact details.

 If you feel unsafe at any time when you are 

not in school you are encouraged to contact 

Mrs Washington (jwa@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk) 

or 

Mr Thomas (cth@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk)  

mailto:jwa@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:cth@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk


Keeping safe

 You may receive a welfare call from a 

member of school staff during the time the 

school remains closed.

 The NHS continue to provide the Chathealth

Service where a young person is able to 

contact the School Nurse on 07507330510. 



Social Responsibility

 Please remember that the reason we are 
being asked to close is to help to meet the 
challenge of Coronavirus by maintaining social 
distancing.

Our expectation is that you are at home, 
following the advice of the Government and 
Public Health England.

We would not be pleased to hear of our pupils 
being on the streets engaged in anti-social 
behaviour.

 Please be aware of the potential negative 
effects of people being isolated.  Try to look 
after each other by maintaining regular 
contact through social media etc.



Social Responsibility

 Remember the values of All Hallows and how 

we should live by the command to ‘Treat 

people as you would like to be treated’.  

Remember this when you are using social 

media.


